
Dates for this year 

12-16th February – HALF TERM 

19th February – Year 4 Level 1 Bikeability. Don’t forget 

your bikes 

22nd February – Guides, Brownies, Rainbows, Scouts, 

Cubs and Beavers Thinking Day. Wear your uniform to 

school 

24th February – PTA Barn Dance 

9th – 14th March – SCHOOL BOOK FAYRE IN THE 

EDUCATION CENTRE. HELP NEEDED PLEASE 

28th March – Year 6 trip to Plymouth University to see 

Twelfth Night 

29th March – Year 6 trip to Truro Cathedral for the Chrism 

Mass 

29th March – END OF SPRING TERM 

16th April – SUMMER TERM BEGINS 

27th April – PTA FAMILY QUIZ EVENING 6 – 7pm 

25th May – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET 

28TH MAY – 1ST JUNE – HALF TERM 

4TH June – BACK TO SCHOOL 

7th June – KS2 TRIP TO THE ROYAL CORNWALL SHOW 

9 – 13TH July – HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5 

19TH July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND EUCHARIST FOR YEAR 6 

AT ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH. 1.45pm start 

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm 

20TH July – BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 
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‘We can be confident that God will listen to us whenever we ask him for anything in 

line with his will.’ 1 John 5:14 

 

 

 

  

 

PARENTPAY – HELP US BE A CASHLESS SCHOOL 

ParentPay has now gone live and you will be able to pay for school meals and trips on 

line.  You should have received your activation letter this week (Years 3 to 6 only).  

Please logon on to www.parentpay.com and follow the instructions.   

If you already have a ParentPay account with another school, please use this and simply 

add your child to your existing account.  You will be able to pay for school dinners online 

from Monday 19th February.  Cash and cheques will still be accepted for a while, however 

we are moving towards being a ‘cashless’ school in the future.  Cheques are still to be 

made payable to Caterlink Ltd and payments will go to the school office.  If you are in 

receipt of Free School Meals, charges will not be applied to your school meal account. 

Reception, Years 1 and 2 will receive their activation letters after half term. 

In time we will be adding more to ParentPay such as uniform etc, we will let you know when 

this becomes available. 

There is more information on the school website – please see the ParentPay section under 

the Parents tab. 

Have you ordered your tickets for the 

PTA Barn Dance by returning the 

booking form? This will be a great 

evening out so do come and join in 

the fun. 

Raffle tickets are available to purchase 

now from Mrs Dunbar and Mrs Hale.  

Great prizes  

1st - 22” LED television,  

2nd - JVC DAB radio  

3rd -Cornish Gin Basket 

£1.00 a ticket or £5.00 a book 

Thank you for supporting the cake 

sale for Cancer Research. We raised 

£100 which is amazing. 

Caterlink, our new catering 

company supplying our school 

dinners, will be running a taster day 

tomorrow, Friday, 9th February, so 

that parents and carers can come 

and taste some of the food available 

to the children.  

http://www.parentpay.com/

